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Monday February 28: In-person learning resumes for Winter Term. Welcome back everyone!   
 

  
 
Congratulations to Reza Aalaeifar who successfully passed his Master’s Oral Thesis Examination on Friday, 
February 25 

 

 
 
20.-  Catalyst Grant: CPHO’s Report 2021: Future of Public Health  
 
 

OTHER 
 
R4R @ Queen's: Research Data Management @ Queen’s, March 2, 2022  
 
R4R @ Queen's: 3-Part Webinar Series on Equity, Diversity & Inclusion 
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